
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Hermon 
Name: Courtney Davison 
Phone Number: 757-560-2-444 
Email: courtney.hermon.nc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(6) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 10/14/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 10/14/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-1045 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Hermon Neighborhood Council supports this Motion (21-1045) to request a report
back from the Department of City Planning and Building on implementing SB 9 with specific
provisions for affordable housing and community land trusts.According to a 2021 report, 499,430
low-income renter households in Los Angeles County do not have access to an affordable home.
Any measures taken to increase the housing supply in Los Angeles should give priority to the
creation of affordable units. We therefore support this request for a report from the Department of
City Planning and Building on means for encouraging and facilitating the development of affordable
housing in the implementation of SB 9 (Atkins), such as streamlined permitting processes. 

mailto:NCSupport@lacity.org


Honorable City Council Council File 21-1045
c/o Office of the City Clerk
Los Angeles City Hall
200 North Spring Street, Room 395
Los Angeles, CA 90012

The Hermon Neighborhood Council requests that the following Community Impact Statement be
attached/added to Council File 21-1045: SB 9 (Atkins) Implementation / Affordable Housing and Community
Land Trusts / Overcrowding / Low-Income Residents

October 14, 2021

Community Impact Statement to Support Council File 21-1045: SB 9 (Atkins) Implementation /
Affordable Housing and Community Land Trusts / Overcrowding / Low-Income Residents

The Hermon Neighborhood Council supports this Motion (21-1045) to request a report back from the
Department of City Planning and Building on implementing SB 9 with specific provisions for affordable housing
and community land trusts.

According to a 2021 report, 499,430 low-income renter households in Los Angeles County do not have access
to an affordable home. Any measures taken to increase the housing supply in Los Angeles should give priority
to the creation of affordable units.

We therefore support this request for a report from the Department of City Planning and Building on means for
encouraging and facilitating the development of affordable housing in the implementation of SB 9 (Atkins), such
as streamlined permitting processes.

CIS voted on October 14, 2021

Yes: 6, No: 0, Abstain: 1

www.hermonnc.org


